5 August 2022

Response from a Nine spokesperson:

We have removed the article from online and there is an investigation underway. We
are taking this matter extremely seriously.

Read The Sydney Morning Herald’s health reporting guidelines here.


https://www.smh.com.au/national/our-guidelines-for-reporting-medical-research-20190603-p51tw2.html

